TAROONA COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION Inc.

President: Secretary: Janette Power
Jill Hickie 8 Earlwood Ct, Taroona
Janette.tcasecretary@gmail.com

Minutes of meeting held 30th April 2020, online via Zoom

Present: Jill Hickie (Chair), Anne Parrott, Liz Haywood, Alison Phillips, Janette
Power, Roger Kellaway, Damian Devlin, Fiona Rice and Maureen Robinson.

Apologies: Dal Andrews

Minutes: Minutes Nov 21, 2019 presented & accepted — moved Maureen & seconded
Alison

Correspondence:

Discount Domain Name Services - invoice

Business Arising & General Business:

1. Community Coordinators — lost of positive feedback received from the

community, plan to contact all the coordinators to get specific feedback regarding the
scheme, this could also inform an item in newsletter.

2. IMAS & Ornatas — planning application for the lobster hatchery lodged with
Kingborough Council. Communication between the TCA and IMAS and Ornatas has
been good. Detail of design is not available until council have reviewed the
application, there is then a limited time to respond to that plan. TCA noted there is a
SW boundary adjustment related to the land parcel being transferred to council,
correction of this and measure for weed control were conditions placed by council
prior to accepting the land transfer.

3. Newsletter — Fiona and Liz discussed creating a Taroona Walking Map to be
included in the newsletter as an A3 insert, prior work on this by Dal was referenced in
TCA discussion. Likely publication of newsletter in June.

4. Taroona Park — Residents have noted increasing mountain bike use in Taroona
Park (including building of humps out of mounds of dirt) and raised the issue of
potential to clash with other users. TCA may choose to engage with council but this
use may decline as lockdown restrictions ease and parks re-open, watch for now.

Other Business:
Louise Hinsby Reserve to be discussed at next meeting.

Financial Report:
On April 29th, 2020, the TCA had a balance of $1755.41

Since my report of 19 March 2020, we have had $0.67 interest and 4 memberships.
Cheque 527095 for $148.00 for Discount Domain Name Services (the website and
email address) is still outstanding. There are currently 91 financial members.

Anne Parrott (Treasurer)




